Dear friends,

Do you know the earthquake in Wenchuan,Sichuan province?On May 12th,2008 it was a bright and sunny day.Many children were studying in the classroom or taking PE lessons. Many adults were working. Everything was fine. But an earthquake broke the silence.Many people died and many children lost their parents.We should raise money for them and help them overcome the difficulties together. I hope more and more people can give them a hand and encourage them not to give up.

Yours

Wang Xiu
